
 

 

 

Our dear Jewish friends, 
 

If we had a wish at the beginning of the Jewish New Year and the 

new reign of Charles III, it would be this. Firstly, for a renewed 

commitment in praying for our monarch, who has publicly appealed 

to Almighty G-d for guidance and help in carrying out the heavy 

task that has been laid upon him. Secondly, for Christians every-

where to include in their services a prayer of blessing, honouring 

our elder brother Israel. Of all the peoples of the world, it is to 

them that the Ruler of the nations entrusted the Ten Command-

ments, the basis of our Judeo-Christian society. It grieves us to the 

heart to see your people a continual target of malice. But we know 

it is because of your high calling as a witness to the living G-d that 

you suffer so much. How we long for the day when the whole 

world will acknowledge the truth of His holy Word, expressive of 

His abiding affection for you: 
 

"The LORD appeared to us in the past, saying: 'I have loved you with 
an everlasting love; 'I have drawn you with unfailing kindness.'"  

Jeremiah 3:3 NIV 
 

May the Most High strengthen and comfort you  

and your loved ones. 

 

In deep gratitude, 
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